
Dear Friends, 

 

As we await the grand jury ruling on Darren Wilson, the cop who killed Michael Brown, 

outrageous police murders continue in Cleveland and around the country.  Tanisha 

Anderson, of Ansel Rd., was murdered Nov. 12 by the police after her family called for 

help due to her mental illness.  Just this morning Tamir Rice, a 12-year old boy in the 

Cudell neighborhood, died after being shot yesterday by the Cleveland police. His crime 

was carrying an air gun.  This wanton killing of people of color MUST STOP!! 

 

Puncture the Silence-Stop Mass Incarceration is calling for a demonstration tomorrow, 

Monday, Nov. 24, at 3 pm at Public Square.  We need to raise our voices and make it 

clear we will not accept these killings.  People around the country, in fact, the world, are 

watching to see if we will remain silent.  We cannot.   

 

If you have been waiting for the right moment to join the movement against the new Jim 

Crow, now is the time to come out and add your strength to our voice.  Part of what is 

happening in this country since the defiance in Ferguson is that the atmosphere of 

cynicism and feelings of impotence are being replaced by a fierce need to oppose 

mounting outrages.  

 

Many have taken a pledge that Black Lives Matter, Latino Lives Matter, All Lives 

Matter…We Will Not Be Silent.  We Will Resist!  Until these shameful horrors really 

are…NO MORE! 

 

Send this to everyone you know, make a sign, and show up tomorrow at 3 pm at Public 

Square. 

 

Puncture the Silence-Stop Mass Incarceration 

Cleveland 

 


